
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 18, 2003 
 
 
 

The Honorable Michael Moore 
Attorney General 
State of Mississippi 
450 High Street 
Jackson, Mississippi 39201 
 
Dear General Moore: 
 
 Enclosed is a copy of the letter received from Congressman Bennie Thompson 
regarding the investigation at the Oakley and Columbia Training Schools.  Also, enclosed 
is a copy of my response to Congressman Thompson concerning the investigation. 
 
 If I may be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Very truly yours, 
 
       
       

RONNIE MUSGROVE 
 
RM/sm 
 
 


